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Dear SLS Families, 
  
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! My name is Laura Hehn, and I am your Home & 
School President this year. Home & School is vital to St. Louis School, providing support 
in many different areas to ensure the success of the school and our students each year. 
As a parent at St. Louis, you are already part of this great organization and can 
participate in so many ways to stay involved with the school throughout the year. Home 
& School supports various fundraisers and family events to maintain not only the 
community of SLS but also keep operational costs of the school down, which helps to 
maintain tuition costs and sustain technological advances for our students. Over the 
past several years, events supported by Home & School have assisted in funding: the 
Distance Learning Center, security doors for entry into the ECC, stage updates to 
support the growing Drama Club, in addition to many others. 
  
There are a variety of ways to get involved and share your ideas! If you would like to 
learn more, please reach out to me at hands@stlouismemphis.org. You will also be able 
to stay up-to-date on the various activities and fundraisers through this newsletter, the 
weekly Wednesday Wire, as well as our social media presence both on Facebook and 
Instagram (@slshomeandschool). 
  
As we kick off this new year, I look forward to working with and getting to know you and 
your families. May God bless our students and teachers as they embark on another year 
of faith formation and learning at our wonderful school. 
  
Warmest Regards, 
  
Laura Hehn 
2022-2023 Home & School President 
 


